
 

Casella Waste Systems Opens Its Fifth Zero-Sort(R) Recycling Facility 

RUTLAND, VT -- (MARKET WIRE) -- 11/14/11 -- Casella Waste Systems, Inc. will host a ribbon cutting ceremony at the 
company's newest Zero-Sort® facility located in Rutland, Vermont on Friday, November 18th, 2011 from 1:00-4:00 PM. 
Attending the ceremony, and making remarks on the occasion, will be Vermont Gov. Peter Shumlin and Casella Chairman and 
Chief Executive Officer John Casella. 

The media are invited to attend. 

Prior to the ribbon cutting ceremony at 3:00 PM, tours of the 57,000 square foot Zero-Sort facility will be available to all 
attendees as well as members of the media. 

Zero-Sort Recycling does not require customers to sort their recyclable materials. In communities where Casella has introduced 
the Zero-Sort service, overall customer participation and recycling efforts have increased significantly.  

For further information, contact Joseph Fusco, at 802-772-2247, or for more event details please visit casella.com/zsrt.  
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